
 

From: DOJ: EO 40 Issues <EO40issues@doj.nh.gov> 
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 3:03 PM
To: 
Subject: Clarification on Karaoke and Open Mike Performance
 
Hello Tom,
 
Thank you for taking some time to speak with me earlier today regarding Fat Katz.
 
I was able to get some clarification regarding the karaoke/open mike performances. If
performers are sharing any equipment, this would include microphones or karaoke machines,
then Fat Katz cannot allow for any karaoke/open mike performances. If performers bring their
own equipment and they are located outside, then you can allow for karaoke/open mine
performances. Small group bands and solo music artists are allowed to perform in
outdoor areas as long as they can maintain social distance of 6 feet apart from each other
and any table.
 
I have included a link below to the restaurant guidelines that Fat Katz must follow at this time.
https://www.covidguidance.nh.gov/sites/g/files/ehbemt381/files/files/inline-
documents/guidance-restaurants.pdf
 
If you have any questions about this guidance, please do not hesitate to let us know.
 
Best,
Bianca Monroe
New Hampshire Attorney General’s Office




